
Public Works Authority 
New Maintenance Framework Contract 

 
The State of Qatar has experienced rapid economic growth over the last several years, which 
led to an increased demand for the State to construct, operate and maintain first-class roads 
infrastructure. 
 
By 2023, the Public Works Authority ‘Ashghal’, represented by the Roads Operation and 
Maintenance Department will procure a Group of Contractors to carry out Operations, 
Maintenance (O&M) & Rehabilitation of its roads network under a Framework contract for a 
period of 10 years. 
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Assets 
• Civil (Pavement) 
• Structures 
• Streetlighting 
• Beautification 
• Signage & Safety Devices 
• Out-station Intelligent Transportation Systems 
• In-station Intelligent Transportation Systems 
• Tunnels 

 
Ashghal is pleased to extend an invitation to both local and international companies/consortium(s) 
to the Tender Briefing Conference dated on 13th October 2022, Doha at 10:00 am (Ashghal 
Salwa Branch, Auditorium Room – Ground Floor), where more technical and commercial 
information will be provided. Applicants shall visit the PWA website (www.ashghal.gov.qa) 
frequently during submission period for further details (if any). 
 
Registration documents: 
 
1) Interest Letter on company's official letter head 
2) Valid company registration (CR) copy 
2) Key contact details (names of persons, position, title, e-mails, phone numbers, copy of ID  
    cards) 
3) Company experience and capabilities in managing similar projects/scope of work 
 
Tender Briefing Conference registration and document submissions should be by 10th October 
2022, no later than 1:00 pm Doha local time (+3:00 GMT) in soft cop-y (pdf) to: 
 
Roads Operation and Maintenance Department 
E-mail Address: rm.frameworks@ashghal.gov.qa 
 
 


